Walterboro City Council
Regular Meeting
November 22, 2011

MINUTES

A Regular Meeting of Walterboro City Council was held at City Hall on Tuesday,
November 22, 2011, at 6:15 P.M., with Mayor Bill Young presiding.

PRESENT WERE: Mayor Bill Young, Council Members: Paul Siegel, Dwayne Buckner,
Charles Lucas, Randy Peters, Tom Lohr and Bobby Bonds. City Manager Jeff Lord and
City Attorney George Cone were also present. City Clerk Betty Hudson was absent.
There were approximately 10 persons present in the audience.

There being a quorum present, Mayor Young called the meeting to order and
welcomed everybody to the meeting. The Mayor then asked everyone to keep City
Clerk Betty Hudson in their prayers who was visiting a sick brother in Arkansas.

Council Member Lohr gave the invocation and Council Member Buckner led
the pledge of Allegiance to our flag.

PUBLIC INPUT ON AGENDA ITEMS:

The Mayor then stated that there were no agenda items unless somebody
wants to have some input on the minutes. No public comments were received.

APPROVAL OF MINUTES:

The Minutes of the November 8, 2011 Regular Meeting were approved as
submitted on the motion of Council Member Peters, seconded by Council Member
Lucas and passed with all members voting in favor.

OLD BUSINESS:

There was no Old Business before Council.

NEW BUSINESS:

There was no New Business before Council.

COMMITTEE REPORTS:

There were no Committee Reports given.

The Mayor then entertained a motion to enter into an Executive Session. A
motion was made by Council Member Lucas, seconded by Council Member Buckner,
to enter an Executive Session. The motion passed unanimously.

The Mayor announced that the meeting would enter an Executive Session for
a discussion of negotiations incident to proposed contractual arrangements. The
meeting then convened into Executive Session.

The meeting returned to Open Session and there being no further business to
consider, a motion to adjourn was made by Council Member Peters, seconded by
Council Member Siegel and passed unanimously. The Mayor adjourned the meeting
at 6:45 P.M. Notice of this meeting was distributed to all local media and posted on
the City Hall bulletin board at least twenty-four hours prior to meeting time.

Respectfully,

Betty J. Hudson
City Clerk

APPROVED: January 10, 2012
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